Rep.Nygren Jul 24,2019, 10:46 AM (B days ago) <S¢ 4=
to *Assembly, me

Bill,

[ am writing to inform you that the office of Representative Nygren has fulfilled your request. As is custom, I have CC’d the Assembly Chief Clerk’s office on this
email and they will be in contact with you to access the records pertaining to your request.

As the record locating/search costs associated with this open records request amounts to $334.66 — prepayment of this cost is required prior to the records being sent,
Upon receipt of the pre-payment by the Assembly Chief Clerk’s office, they will provide you with the records pertaining to vour request.

Thank vou.

Cali Keller

Office of Representative John Nygren
89th Assembly District

(608) 266 2343

Cali.Keller@legis. wisconsin.govAs



